Your Ref: PP_2018_Forbes_001_00

27 June 2018

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
Dubbo Regional Office

PO Box 58

Dubbo NSW 2830

Subject: PP_2018_FORBES_001_00

Dear Sir/Madam,

Forbes Shire Council is now in receipt of opinion from Parliamentary Counsel
Office regarding Planning Proposal PP_2018_FORBES_001_00, supporting
the drafting of the proposal.

Council now requests notification for this planning proposal.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Eliza Scarpellino, Council’s
Graduate Town Planner on 02 6850 2344.

Yours faithfully

Paul Bennett

Director
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES & PLANNING
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